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On Sunday, March 6th, 2022, the Governor of Bali, Wayan Koster gave a statement that the Visa on Arrival (VOA) has been applied for 
the international travelers (PPLN) and the quarantine for the PPLN who visit Bali have been revoked and declared invalid. This 
statement is supported by the Secretary of Bali Provincial Government, Dewa Made Indra through his welcoming remarks for the 
VOA guidelines. 
  
The VoA is the primary visa that has been used for most tourists in the last decades to enter Indonesia. The government decided that 
the 23 listed countries can obtain a Visa on Arrival in Bali, and will be only valid for the international travelers who directly arrive in 
Bali (not Jakarta or other airports). Further, the VOA   is valid for 30 days and can be extended once for 30 days. 
  
For the further information of the procedure, please find attached the Government of Bali Visa on Arrival (VoA) Guideline in the 
link here. 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

Summarized for IBAI Member 

Update Procedure of Visa on Arrival (VoA) in Bali during the Covid19 Pandemic Effective from March 7, 2022 
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